
Agawam Library News          October 7, 2021

Scenes from book moving day at the library. 10/7/2021

 Agawam Library Temporary Location:
954 Main Street                     Agawam, MA 01001


 

Library Updates: 
Our phone extensions are working! 

Many of our library extensions came over, but not all of them. Each department has
a working phone, but individual staff members may not have their own extensions.
Dial the main number (413) 789-1550 and then contact the following departments
for more information: 

Circulation Desk: X8860

Information Desk: X8859

Reference Desk: X8853

Children's Desk: X8052


 



Shelving and Books are Here.


Books are getting their new homes today! Not all of our collections will be coming over to
the Senior Center. Our patrons can now browse for new fiction and non-fiction books, a
small selection of audiobooks, CD's and DVD's, large print, periodicals, and or course,
children's material. We are also going to start purchasing new items too! Signage is going
up in various locations throughout the Senior Center so our patrons can easily navigate
during their visit. If you can't find something, just ask! 

 

Public Computers are Available. 

The Senior Center computer lab has computers available for public use between the
hours of 8AM and 7:45PM, Monday through Friday; and 9AM-4:45PM on
Friday  and Saturday. Printers are available too! Please note that there is limited
seating and time available in the Senior Center computer lab. 

 

Library Happenings October and November!
 

Wednesday, Oct. 13 @ 7:00pm
 

Walk on the Wild Side:

All About Black  Bears

 

Register online:

www.agawamlibrary.org


 

Wednesdays in November 

6:00-6:45pm




We are teaming up with Signing Basics, LLC to provide a

beginner's class for American Sign Language. Space is
limited. Please plan to attend all sessions. 

 

Register online for each week: 
www.agawamlibrary.org

We can bring the library to you!



Agawam and Feeding Hills residents can enjoy the
Library collection without having to visit the Library
in person.  Whether you read books and magazines,
watch DVDs, or listen to audiobooks or music, the
Library will arrange to have items delivered to and

picked up from your home by staff members or
trained volunteers. 

For more information talk to a Library Staff Member
in person at the Senior Center or call us at


413-789-1550 ext. 8853

http://www.eventkeeper.com/mars/xpages/xp_newpopevent.cfm?zeeOrg=AGAWAM&EventID=6726237&sw=1366
http://www.eventkeeper.com/mars/xpages/xp_newpopevent.cfm?zeeOrg=AGAWAM&EventID=6779279&sw=1920


October Evenings

5:30 - 7:30 p.m.




What better time to check out our digital

offerings! Stop by in the evenings Monday-
Thursday and see Laura! She can answer your

questions about using our digital services on your
phone or tablet.  Email Laura for more details:


lpaul@agawamlibrary.org 
 

 

The Agawam Library will  be closed on

Monday, October 11th for Columbus Day. 

Back to "Normal"


Thanks for your patience as we have been providing more news-focused emails during our closure and
transition to the Senior Center. We will be publishing our regular monthly newsletter for November.
We have some exciting offerings lined up and can't wait to share them with you! 
 
 

You can also reach the library staff at
libstaff@agawam.ma.us


